
Emergency Closure 

In the event that the school has to close due to unforeseen circumstances such 

as snow, fire or flood, parents will be alerted and kept informed by any or all of 

the following methods: 

 Information on local radio stations - Radio Oxford (95.2), Jack FM (106), 

Heart FM (102.6 or 97.4) 

 Information on Oxfordshire County Council’s website under School 

Closures 

 Emergency closure updates on our school website 

 Notices on the school railings 

 Telephone call from school if practical 

Please note that we do all that we can to remain open and have rarely closed 

due to snowy weather or flood. Please assume that we will be open unless 

announced on the radio or County Council website. 


